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Latest design for Broad Bay to Turnbulls Bay (Fletcher House)  
 

As part of Dunedin City Council’s standard open market procurement process, we will be going to 
tender in September 2021 for the construction works needed for the inland Broad Bay to Turnbulls 
Bay section (Section 5). 
  
The contract is expected to be awarded by October/November 2021, with the successful contractor 
starting construction work in late 2021/early 2022. 

The majority of the works will be road construction and expected to be completed before the end of 

2022. 

The work on the Broad Bay to Turnbulls Bay section will be on the inland portion of Portobello Road, 
connecting the recently completed widening at Sandpiper Street in Broad Bay with the existing 
section near Frances Street at Turnbulls Bay. 
 
The design has been developed by our designers from Broad Bay resident feedback specifically for 
the procurement process. It is not the final design but is 85% complete, so there are a few technical 
changes still to be made.  
 
Our website will be updated with these changes by the end of this week, please go to 
www.dunedin.govt.nz/peninsula-connection  
 
The actual date of the construction work will be published once confirmed. 

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/peninsula-connection

